September 24, 2016
Minutes: Frontiertown Family Campgrounds, Ocean City, MD

Called to Order: President Ken. Guest were Leslie’s friend Gerri and Jim and Pat’s
daughter, Siusan

Secretary Report: (Linda) Read and approved. Removing 2 members form the
roster for nonpayment of dues for 2016. New updated Roster attached to this
email.

Treasurers report: (Shirley) Read and approved. Total is $2,714.38.
Wagon Master Report: We have 1 campouts left for 2016.

October 21-23, Bar Harbor, Abingdon, MD., Host: Joe and Mary
October 21-23, Samboree, (Bob S. is the only one going)

Old Business:

Campgrounds elections for 2017 due in November. Only 2 are required from each
rig. Please fill out the new form created by Bob C. | have attached the new form
to this email.

Election of officers: being worked on by Sid and election takes placed in
November. All officers are being replaced except Greg, our Wagonmaster.

Christmas Party. Change from last month. Joe has suggested that we use the
Elks Lodge in Temple Hill, MD. He looked at a date and it will take place on
Saturday, December 7t" at 12:00 noon. We will be having a Christmas party.
More details will take place at the October meeting in Bar Harbor.

New Business:
While at the September meeting a group of members want over to Castaway

Campground and got information and pamphlet on their campground. We have
been going to Frontiertown for about 4 years, now. So, at the meeting the



Castaway campground was voted on to go to for the Sun Fest in September next
year. A $150.00 depoist is required to reserve at Castaway Campground.

Need volunteers to host the following meeting months of 2017: January,
February and March. Greg will be hosting the Saturday, November 19t at 12:00
(noon). Meeting, at the Golden Carrol, Lexington Park, MD.

Attendants: 12 Rigs in attendant

Attendees: Bob Rich and Eve
Ken and Linda Sid and Shirley
Jim and Pat Bob and Hattie
Greg Leslie and her friends Gerri
Larry and Paula Ken and Celie
Jim and Linda Tom and Debbie
Raffle: Collected: $60.00 Won and Received by: Leslie $30.00

Next Meeting: October 22, at Bar Harbor, Abington, MD



